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                                                                                                      6th September 2019 
Dear Parent, 
 

 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to welcome everyone back after what I hope has 
been a restful and enjoyable summer. The students have responded brilliantly this week 
and we have had a very positive start to the new academic year.  
 

Further to my letter of July 19th, ‘Looking Ahead To September’,  I would like to remind 
you that we will be hosting two Information Evenings next week for parents to come in 
and find out what’s in store for the coming year. 
 

There will be a Key Stage 3 Information Evening for Year 8 and 9 parents on Thursday 
September 12th at 5.30 pm. On the same evening – at 6.30pm – we will have a Key 
Stage 4 Information Evening for Year 10 and 11 parents. In these meetings the senior 
leadership team will give you updates on all the important  information  relating  to  
the  curriculum,  assessment  and  reporting,  key  policies  and guidelines, and how to 
get the most out of school. We strongly advise your attendance and look forward to 
talking with you, and answering any questions you may have. 
 
I will also take this opportunity to mention our forthcoming Opening Evening, which 
takes place on Wednesday October 2nd, particularly as it is great to have your sons and 
daughters volunteering with us during the evening, showcasing the school and being 
our best advert for what we are striving to achieve here at Wellfield. Ahead of that, we 
are also holding an Open Week beginning on Monday 23rd September so that anyone 
who is interested in the school can book a tour and have a look around. 
 
If you have any questions about any of the above, please drop an email at the enquiry 
address or call the school, and the right member of staff will contact you. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Mr S Barnard 
 
Head of School 
 
 

Information Evenings – 12th September  


